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ISSO Weekly Newsletter  May 3      

 
 
Spring Graduation and Farewell Reception  
Thank you all for attending our Spring Graduation and Farewell Reception that took place last night.  We 
are very proud of all of our graduating and departing students, and you will be missed dearly.  Photos 
from the reception will be available at http://www.uni.edu/internationalservices/programs-and-
activities/photo-gallery next week.  If you are graduating or departing, please take a moment to take a 
brief anonymous electronic survey that will be e-mailed to you next week.  Safe travels and have a great 
summer! 
 
Important Announcement about Health Insurance 
If you are returning to your home country for the summer and want your health insurance to stop during 
that time, please notify Connie Potter of your departure date and return date before you leave.  If you are 
staying in the U.S. and taking or not taking summer classes, you will be kept on the insurance and your U-
bill will be charged for the summer months.  Please stop by the Student Health Center or contact her 
at connie.potter@uni.edu.  

Department of Residence Move Out Procedures 
The spring semester portion of the Department of Residence contract ends on Friday, May 10, 
2012.  Students who are not staying for UNI summer school are expected to be moved out of their rooms 
by 7 pm on that date.  Please see the attached flyer for move out procedures and deadlines. 

May's Student Health 101 Newsletter is Now Available 
May's Student Health 101 is now available at www.uni.edu/wellrec.  Some of the great articles in May's 
issue are:  Creative Ways to Break a Sweat, Tips and Tricks to Improve your Memory and Presenting 
Yourself to Employers.  
 
The Office of International Programs is in need of Intrepreters/Translators 
The Office of International Programs is in need of interpreters/translators fluent  
in various languages.  In addition, Cedar Valley community members, government  
and businesses contact us in search of interpreters/translators.  UNI Campus Police also have access to 
this database, and they may contact you as well if they are in need of your services.  If available, please 
submit an Interpreter/Translator Interest 
Form   http://www.uni.edu/internationalservices/interpreter/translator-interest-form. 

Reminder to like our Facebook page 
Remember to like our Facebook page and check for important announcements.  The link 
ishttps://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn 
 
 
 
ISSO - Enhancing International Experiences 

 

At any time if you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please reply "unsubscribe" 
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